
-----Original Message----- 
From: Kev Flynn <  
Sent: 23 December 2020 23:36 
To: NI Enquiries <NIEnquiries@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Aquind project (interconnector) 
 
I would like to put in a complaint about the Aquind project. 
 
I live at  which will be directly effected by the project. 
 
It has been such a mess from start to finish with them changing the goal posts with regards to the 
entrance to the site... 
 
Recently following a zoom call with one of Aquinds representatives I was informed that they would 
be using the public footpath at the bottom of my garden where my  football often flies out of 
the garden to which he always goes and retrieves it. 
 
Not only is this a dangerous proposition but is also a huge inconvenience to my family and the 
surrounding properties. 
 
Originally Aquind were going to gain entrance to the site dead Opposite Day Lane which makes 
sense as would prevent the heavy machinery having to tackle the very sharp turn into the public 
footpath. 
 
However it has since been recognised that there are some difficult water works to cross at the end 
of day lane , which I find to be some what worrying. If Aquind can pull pipeline through the ocean 
but cannot tackle a couple of water works what sort of company are we actually dealing with? 
 
So without further a do I would like to first raise my concerns about  and his friends health 
and well being,  alongside that the obvious disruption to my life and my neighbours lives. I am also 
concerned that a company such as Aquind cannot get over a couple of waterwork issues when 
conducting their business. 
 
Regards 
 
Kevin Flynn (  

 

 
 
[Coronavirus advice image with text saying Hands, Face, Space] 
 
Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or confidential 
and intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient of this 
email and its attachments, you must take no action based upon them, nor must you copy or show 
them to anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error and 
then delete this email from your system. 
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Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to monitoring, 
recording and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful 
purposes. The Planning Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and any attachments free 
from viruses. It accepts no liability for any loss or damage caused as a result of any virus being 
passed on. It is the responsibility of the recipient to perform all necessary checks. 
 
The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the opinions or 
policies of the Inspectorate. 
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	From: Kev Flynn <allgolfingmatters@gmail.com>



